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Year 3/4 Alice the Musical 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Swift, Housemartin and Skylark classes will be holding their performance of ‘Alice the musical’ on Tuesday 
26th March at 1.45 pm and Wednesday 27th March at 6pm.  The show will last for approximately 45 
minutes. 
 
Babies in arms do not require their own ticket, however, toddlers and older children will need a ticket. 
 
Please can we stress that it is important that all the children attend the evening performance as 
every child has a part to play in the show. The evening show starts at 6.00pm but we ask that all 
children arrive in school for 5.30pm so we have enough time to get children changed into their costumes. 
 
Ticket requests can be made via Microsoft Forms. Please see link below: 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/Jf8YUPQqzv 
 
 
We are asking for a voluntary donation of 50p per ticket. This helps us to cover the license and any other 
costs (costumes etc) .Tickets will not be numbered and so seats will be first come, first served on the 
day.   
 
We are able to offer a maximum of TWO TICKETS PER FAMILY (this can be for one performance or 
split across both). If you would like additional tickets, please make this known on the form and these 
will be offered if there are any tickets remaining. Please complete the form as soon as possible. Tickets 
will be issued via your child. If you require a paper copy of the form, these will be available in the foyer. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Aland, Miss Parkes and Miss Wyatt  
 

https://forms.office.com/e/Jf8YUPQqzv

